

London Borough of Camden Information and Records Management Judd Street London. WC1H 9JE

e-mail:

foi@camden.gov.uk

**Date: 16/06/2021** Ref: CAM1700

## Dear Requester

Thank you for your request for information dated 03/06/2021 about Surveys of road traffic conducted by automatic counters on any road in N6. We have dealt with this under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

## Response

The council holds the information requested. The answers to your questions are below.

Can you please list all surveys of road traffic conducted by automatic counters on any road in N6, since I last requested the data 2016?

Please state the location for each, the period covered, the company that conducted the survey, and any other readily available information.

Please supply the full data that is available, for example speed and vehicle weight. I am quite happy to have the full set of information, as you say [in response to CAM1596]: "We have at least 30 spread sheets of data across the various schemes."

The full data is attached.

## **Further Information:**

We do not give our consent for any names and contact details provided in this response to be sent marketing material. Any such use will be reported to the ICO as a breach of General Data Protection Regulations and the Privacy and Electronic Communication Regulations.

Why not check our Portal Open Data Camden before making a new request as your question may already be answered by a previous FOI response or in one of our many useful and interesting datasets.

## **Your Rights**

If you are not happy with how your response was handled you can request an Internal Review within 2 months of this letter by email to <a href="mailto:foireviews@camden.gov.uk">foireviews@camden.gov.uk</a> or post: Information and Records Management Team, London Borough of Camden, Town Hall, Judd Street, London WC1H 9JE. Please quote your case reference number. If you are not satisfied with the Internal Review outcome you can complain to the Information Commissioner's Office at <a href="mailto:casework@ico.org.uk">casework@ico.org.uk</a> telephone 0303 123 1113, or post to Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. The ICO website <a href="https://www.ico.org.uk">www.ico.org.uk</a> may be useful.

Yours sincerely

Philip Lewis Information Rights Officer